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Careers evening for Fifth Year students 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fifth Year Students and Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

 

As part of our guidance programme for Fifth Year Students, the Guidance Department and the 

Parents’ Council are holding a ‘Careers Evening’ on Thursday 2nd May 2019.  

 

The purpose of this event is to allow our students the opportunity to meet and talk to people from 

a number of different professions in order to assist them with their career research. It is a valuable 

opportunity to explore and research various career areas, helping students to make informed 

college applications next year. 

 

This event will take place on Thursday 2nd May 2019 7.30 – 9.30 pm in St. Joseph’s Hall.  

 

In preparation for this event students will receive guidance and a booklet on how to make 

maximum use of this evening. This is a compulsory event for all 5th Year students. 

 

Many thanks for your support and do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Marguerite Gorby     

      

Principal 
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